
  
PRESS RELEASE 

BROOMFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 
 

Type of Incident: Robbery 

Location: Subway – 555 HWY 287 Unit #7 

Date and Time Occurred: Monday, December 2, 2013 at approximately 7:30 PM. 

Case Report #: 13-6533 

 

 
The Broomfield Police Department is requesting your assistance to help identify a robbery suspect. 

 
On Monday, December 2, 2013 at approximately 7:30 P.M., an unidentified white male entered the 
Subway restaurant, located at 555 HWY 287 Unit #7 and requested change for a $50.00 bill.  The 
clerk opened the register and the suspect then displayed a black handgun, demanding money from the 
clerk. The clerk refused to hand over any money. The suspect fled on foot in an unknown direction.   
 
The suspect is described as a white male, wearing a dark blue ball cap and dark blue jacket.  Below is 
a surveillance photo.    
 
If you have information regarding this incident or the identification of this suspect please contact 
Broomfield Detective Derek Mayer at 303-464-5750.  
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